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Re: 449 London Road, Camberley GU15 3JA

I was the minister of Camberley Baptist Church for 50 years, one of the nearest churches to the
proposed restaurant. | have known the Srours who live in the flat above for about half those years.
Barbara Srour is 88 and Moussa Srour is 82. | regularly visit as she comes to my church’' | am
extremely concerned with two aspects of the application.

1. Alcohol There are a great number of places where one can buy alcohol in Yorktown. The
number has increased since | was minister at Camberley Baptist Church. You should be
aware of the numbers but if not | will calculate them for you. To have yet another “selling
place” for alcohol is not needed.

2. Noise The Srours have heen spoken to by the proprietor who believes there is adequate
“noise baffling” to make sure they are not inconvenienced. Although | believe that the
future proprietor bhelieves he has sound proofedf,'ﬁhe rear of the property where the Srours
have their main living room it does not appear to be so.

Please recommend that the licence is turned down.

Please if it is accepted make sure that the whole of the premises are sound proofed OR that the
Srours are rehoused. =

Yours faithfully
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Christopher D Russell (Rev)
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